
 

Baker, Sutter Streets Water Main 
Replacement Project (coming soon) 
What: The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) will be 
installing a new water main pipe on Baker Street from Geary to 
Broadway and Sutter Street from Divisadero to Presidio (see map on 
back). As construction nears notices with more detail about schedule, 
traffic & parking challenges etc., will be sent out.  

When: Construction is anticipated to begin in early 2021 with an 
estimated duration of 1 year and 6 months.  

Why: The existing pipelines are some of the oldest water delivery 
pipelines in the system (ages range from 1872 to 1904).  Replacement 
of these pipelines is necessary to maintain water delivery. 

. 

  

December 7, 2020 
 
What to expect during 
construction: Parking will be 
restricted during construction 
hours. We apologize for this 
inconvenience and assure you that 
parking will be restored as soon as 
possible.  
 
Please see posted barricade signs 
for exact workdays, hours, 
locations, as they may vary 
depending on construction task.  
 

Contact: 
SFPUC Communications 

info@sfwater.org 
415-554-3233 

 

Si necesita ayuda en español llame al 415-554-3289.  
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring  
tumawag sa 415-554-3289. 
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 415-554-3289 

mailto:info@sfwater.org


 

Communications and Public Outreach 
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289.  
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289. 
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